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February 7, 2017

Fernandefo Tataviam Band of Mission Indians
Kimia Fatehi, Director, Public Relations

1019 2nd Street, Ste. 1

San Fernando, CA 91340

CASE No.: ENV-2016-3177-EIR
Project Address: 1624-1648 Wilcox Avenue, 6430-6440 Hollywood Boulevard

Community Plan: Hollywood

Dear Tribal Representative:

This letter is to inform you that the Los Angeles Department of City Planning is reviewing
the following proposed project:

The Project would involve a mixed-use development comprised of 260 muilti-family
residential dwelling units and approximately 17,800 square feet of community-serving
retail and restaurant uses located within the Hollywood Community Plan area of the City
of Los Angeles. As part of the Project, the existing two-story, 9,000-square-foot Attie
Building located at the corner of Hollywood Boulevard and Wilcox Avenue would be
retained and integrated with new development. New development would range in height
from one to 15 stories with a maximum height of 160 feet. Upon completion, the Project
would include approximately 278,892 square feet of floor area, and approximately 420
parking spaces in two subterranean and three on and above grade levels. The Project
would also include 33,750 square feet of open space provided within landscaped
courtyards and terraces, a sky deck, and a pool deck.

Per AB 52, you have the right to consult on a proposed public or private project prior to
the release of a negative declaration, mitigated negative declaration or environmental
impact report. You have 30 calendar days from receipt of this letter to notify us in writing
that you wish to consult on this project. Please provide your contact information and mail

your request to:

Los Angeles Department of City Planning
Attn: William Lamborn

200 N. Spring Street, Room 750

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Email: William.lambom@lacity.org
Phone No.: 213-978-1470




Sincerely,

Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP
Director of Planning

y

William Lamborn
Major Projects/Environmental Analysis



